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Hi all, 

Let me be the first to 
wish you all a Happy 
Christmas, yes I know it is 
early but this is our last 
magazine for 2024! 

Thank you for supporting us 
and I hope you are still 
finding the magazines 
interesting and even 
informative in some cases, 
we can only make this 
happen with your support 
and letting us know about 
your cars and any 
restorations they are 
undergoing. 

HOLDEN FJ (1953-561 

Considering that Holden 
vehicles are no longer 
manufactured, It is 
encouraging to see that 
there seems to be an 
increasing awareness of the 
marque, particularly the 
more powerful models, 
including the utes, with a lot 
more being imported to the 
UK and surprisingly also to 
the USA. 

Again early but all the best 
for the New Year. 

Regards 

Ken 3 






























